
‘Tis The Season For Music!
Rockwell Elementary’s Winter Concerts are next week! They will be held

on Thursday, December 16, 2021 at Fort Atkinson High School. The K-2
concert will be at 6pm, and the 3-5 concert will be at 7pm. We ask that all
students line up with their classroom teacher in the HS Commons 15 minutes
before showtime. Students are encouraged to dress their holiday best! Masks
are required for students.

Family members who are not able to attend the evening concerts are
welcome to attend the dress rehearsals. These will be held on December 16th
at the High School. K-2 at 12:45, 3-5 at 1:30.

Your child’s attendance at the concert is important to the whole school.
Every student is important and special to our program.

We have worked very hard to prepare this gift of
music for our families and friends, and look forward
to seeing you at the concerts!

Ms. Hein
heina@fortschools.org


